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Contract - Martin Marietta - City Wide Stone Supplier
City Council is requested to award a contract to Martin Marietta for city departments that need stone will have
the availability to have this material supplied to them when performing maintenance functions that require
various types of stone. This contract will be awarded for a three-year period from July 1, 2020 and ending June
30, 2023, with the option to renew for two additional one-year periods if terms and pricing are agreeable to
both parties and requests that the appropriate city official and/or employee be authorized to execute all
necessary documents.
[Enter body here.]

File #: 2020-201, Version: 1

City of High Point Printed on 4/20/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

